
Town of Summit  
                               Monthly Meeting  
                                                            April 11, 2022 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Jim Franz, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab, Tammy Miller 
 
Public Attendance: Ron Daugs, Tamaya Loewe 
 
Public Input:  Ron Daugs reported out on the Wonewoc Ambulance meeting that he just attended.  Tamaya Loewe 
introduced herself and explained what she does for Juneau Co. Economic Development.  Offered her assistance to us and 
if we need anything she gave us her information to reach out to her. 
 
 Tammy read the minutes of the March meeting.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Jim Franz.  Motion carried. 
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer report.  A motion was made by Jim Franz to approve the treasurer’s report as being read.   
Andy Potter seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits: Todd Wyss had a permit to review for adding an addition to their home and Roger Larson had a permit for a new 
shed.  After the board reviewed both permits, Jim Franz made a motion to accept both permits as presented. Seconded by 
Andy Potter.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business: Bids were reviewed for a new plow truck.  After reviewing the bids, Andy Potter made a motion to 
purchase a new plow truck from Western Star for $107,938 plus accessories for $76,769 for total of approximately 
$186,707. 
John Deere Lawn Mower Tractor is at the dealer and ready to be delivered.  Jim Franz made a motion to pay for the 
mower for $7,800.  Cory seconded the motion.  Andy Potter abstained from this motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Highway Maintenance: 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Jim Franz made a motion to approve the bills.  Andy Potter 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 PM was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Jim Franz.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


